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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
Buckinghamshire County Council are requesting that all Year 11 students complete 
a survey (after GCSE Results Day on the 24th August) to tell them if they are moving 
on to education, training or work. 
 
Please see the attached message from Buckinghamshire County Council, to both 
students and parents, which explains why they are collecting this information. When 
you click on this link, please then click on  
https://schoolsweb.buckscc.gov.uk/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3&id=B5440DA
2-FA39-42C9-ADF1-B02900F422D9 
 
The attached flyer explains how to complete the survey. 
https://schoolsweb.buckscc.gov.uk/Resources/FileStorage/EventAdditionalFieldsFile
s/00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000000/c595b39f-28f6-4520-88af-
8d55dd3ecc2a_GCSE%20results%20flyer%202023.pdf 
 
If the survey is not completed, then Buckinghamshire County Council may contact 
you directly to find out this information. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
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